
Battle Town Council 1066 Writing Competition 
 
Notes from Cllrs Davies, Gyngell and Favell, following a meeting of the Writing 

Competition Working Group on 06 July2021 

 

Title 

The suggestions below had been submitted to ER&TD and Members left it to the Working Group 
to decide the title. 

I Never Thought … 

Once upon a time 

Next Year 

Walking through Battle Cemetery 

How did it happen? 

The Day it Changed 

Gunpowder! 

Going different ways 

Looking out from Senlac Hill  

And the birds sang again 

The Old Mine Workings 

It was agreed that the title for 2021 should be And the birds sang again. It was felt that it should 
result in uplifting writing. 

It is recommended that the following titles should be placed on the list for consideration next 
year: 

I Never Thought … 

The Day it Changed 

Gunpowder! 

 

Rules 

It was agreed that the rules amended for 2020 should apply this year. They will be updated 
accordingly and forwarded to the BTC office. 


